
 22 May 2017 

Workers’ rights at the Australian Museum are under attack. The culture, conditions and respect 
which once were a pillar of your workplace have been jeopardised by the current executive. The 
PSA is here to help. 

To commence the reinvigoration of the PSA at the Australian Museum, we will be holding 
quarterly meetings for members. These meetings will be a chance to engage with your union 
Organiser, Harry Wall, and talk to your Senior Industrial Officer, Kerrie Butson. 

These are extremely challenging times for your institution, bolstering union power is more 
important than ever. Come along to this meeting and have your say about the issues you face 
and the changes you want to see at the Australian Museum. 

Wednesday, 31 May 2017 

12:30pm-1:30pm 

The Theatre 
All members are strongly encouraged to attend themselves and to bring along a colleague in 
order to grow the union so we can create a better place to work for all. 

For further details, please contact your Organiser, Harry Wall, on 0419 607 894 or 
hwall@psa.asn.au. 
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